
Edinburgh  Festival  Fringe  –
The City remains on hold

The Fringe show The City was cancelled the other evening when
pro Palestine protesters turned up at the Underbelly venue to
make their feelings about the Israeli Government backed show
known.

Underbelly have reiterated their position today:

“Contrary to recent press reports, performances of The City
remain cancelled due to the fact that the protests against
the show made the operation of the venues and other shows in
and around The Reid Hall area impossible.

However, Underbelly continues to work with Incubator Theatre
to identify another venue in Edinburgh.”

The Edinburgh Reporter met with the cast earlier in the week
to get a special preview of the show:
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